
On Tuesday the 19th November 2019, Year 5 welcomed Father Long into Year 5 to talk to the children 

about the Sacrament of the Sick, which he explained is a healing sacrament. He shared that during 

Holy Week the priests gather with Bishops and oils are blessed for the priests to use for all of the 

sacraments. The priests then takes the oils back to their parish to use them. Father Long let the class 

smell the oil, which is used for anointing during the sacrament. Father Long also read a scripture 

passage from the Bible, which is traditionally read during the Sacrament of the Sick. He showed the 

children that by laying his hand on the sick, it calls the Holy Spirit to heal.  Father Long then allowed 

Year 5 to ask him many questions. They learnt so much! 

 


